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I echo the comments of my neighbors who have very thoroughly outlined their thoughts and
concerns of this proposal. A project of this size clearly has an immense footprint to the aquifer and
downstream drainage in a rural area. At the very least, the ramifications of this needs to be fully
assessed and plans in place to address prior to any further action - from the documents that have
been put forth, it is clear this has not yet taken place. 

It is the duty of the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency to oversee this activity and share it for
review and discussion through an open public forum.


